
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 December 2014 

 

 

Inquiry into the Efficiency and Performance of Western Australian 
Prisons 
 
EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is conducting an inquiry into the efficiency and 
performance of Western Australian prisons (Inquiry). 

The ERA published an Issues Paper on 11 November 2014 to assist interested parties in 
understanding the scope and objectives of the Inquiry, and to provide guidance on preparing 
submissions to the Inquiry.  

The ERA initially sought submissions in response to the Issues Paper by 19 December 2014.  
Several organisations have subsequently sought, and have been granted, an extension to the 
deadline until 4:00 pm on Friday 9 January 2015. The ERA has decided that this extension 

will now apply to all parties interested in making a submission. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Leonie Browner     Richard Taylor 
Economic Regulation Authority   Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Phone: 08 6557 7900     Phone: 08 9381 2144 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Email:  admin@rmpr.com.au 
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